
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 9/20/2012 3:18:34 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Question on Bottle Rock

Thanks Meredith,

I will pass this along.

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: Alien, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 1:41 PM 
To: Simon, Jason
Subject: Re: Question on Bottle Rock

Jason,

Below is the response. Please let me know if you need additional information. 
Thanks,
Meredith

Bottle Rock contributes to reliability in the North Bay area and Lakeville and Fulton subareas.
While these areas currently have enough resources to meet local capacity requirements, the 
ISO is forecasting that all resources in these areas will be needed for local reliability by 2016. 
This transaction is long-term and will contribute to the ongoing local reliability for these areas 
and offset some of PG&E’s longer-term need to purchase resource adequacy from other local 
area resources.

SB GT&S 0325328

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


From: Simon, Jason fmailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 11:23 AM
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: Question on Bottle Rock

Hi Meredith,

This issue won’t go away. Sandoval is crossing her T’s on this project. She brought up the 
issue of local reliability at the last commission meeting. Can you confirm that PG&E does not 
have adequate resources to meet the local reliability needs in the Lake County region without 
Bottle Rock.

Thanks

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/about/eompany/privacy/customer/
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